
Tiny Homes Village
Community Advisory Committee Application
Thank you for applying to participate in the Community Advisory Committee (CAC). Candidates will be selected based on the responses 
provided below. Five representatives from the community will serve on the committee, one of which will be a business owner and 
another a representative of a neighbourhood not-for-profit society. Two alternate members will be selected to attend meetings when 
regular members are unavailable. If more than the required number of applicants equally meet the eligibility criteria, a lottery process  
will be used to select members. Information provided in this application will be confidential and used exclusively for the purposes  
of establishing the Community Advisory Committee representatives.

Name: _____________________________________________________________     Home address: ___________________________________________________________________

Email address: ____________________________________________________     Primary phone number: _________________________________________________________

Business/Society name and address (if applicable): ___________________________________________________________________________________________________

  I have read and agree to the Community Advisory Committee Terms or Reference document that is attached to this application.

1. Why are you interested in serving as a community representative on the committee?

_________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

2. Are you willing to bring the ideas and concerns of other residents and business owners to the CAC meetings?

_________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

3. 	�Are you available to prepare for and attend bi-weekly or monthly meetings of the Committee over the course of its operation
(18 months)?

_________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

4. Please provide any other additional information that you would like to share regarding consideration of your application.

Please email your completed form to the Greater Victoria Coalition to End Homelessness at:
admin@victoriahomelessness.ca with ‘TINY HOMES CAC’ in the subject line by Tuesday, April 27, 2021.
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